
From: Gerry Johnston Sr. 

To: Doug Young 
Date: March 21, 2005

Subject:   
Request for Info - STA File # 0143-EX-ST-2005
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Doug, per our conversation, the necessary bandwidth for this test will be 200KHz, using 
standard GSM Cellular(GXW) designation. 

For what its worth, I have researched the 937MHz band and found all of the users in the area for 
this band are shared and so therefore coordination would not be required.   Since this test is low 
power and only for a short duration no harmful interference will occur.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Rich Hibbeler
(703) 726 - 5671


